
Concord Road over I-74 to temporarily close near Crawfordsville 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY, Ind. - The Indiana Department of Transportation announces a temporary 
bridge closure over I-74 near Crawfordsville. 

Beginning on or after Tuesday, Oct. 1, crews will be closing the Concord Road bridge over I-74 in 
Montgomery County. During the closure, crews will be doing maintenance on the bridge. Work is 
expected to last until late October but is weather permitting and subject to change. 

The official detour around the closure is County Road 400 N to U.S. 231 to Concord Road. INDOT 
encourages drivers to seek an alternate route and use caution while driving near this or any construction 
site. 

 


